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Executive Board meeting 29 November 2021 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the twenty-fifth meeting in 2021 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

Main discussions 

The Executive Board discussed the draft Administrative Director Decision with the internal workflow for 
handling requests for public access to documents, particularly an assessment and analysis on the question 
of the disclosure of the identity of the applicant in the context of public access to documents requests 
related to the operational functions of Eurojust. 

The Executive Board discussed the next steps regarding the end of mandate of the Administrative Director. 

The Executive Board provisionally endorsed the draft Executive Board Decision concerning the selection, 
extension of the term of office and removal from the office of the Administrative Director of Eurojust. The 
Executive Board adopted the decision to empower the Administrative Director to request the Commission 
formal agreement on the aforementioned draft Decision in accordance with the Commission guidelines on 
the implementation of Article 110(2) of the Staff Regulations. 

The Executive Board discussed the draft College Decision to allow for the continued organisation of College 
meetings using technical means.  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


